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I wish to submit my extreme disagreement to the Name change proposed for Gosnells ( South of Corfield st ) to 
Coombs. 

I find the name change without any reference to the Gosnells residents rude in the extreme. 

The Name Coombs has absolutely no relevance to our area, nor the person that it is being named after.(Mr HG" 
Nugget" Coombs) 

I am concerned that we will end up with a Slur slight change to the name COOMBS to one that is a derogatory 
terminology to the Aboriginal community ... I am sure I do not have to spell it out.. 

Today, Thursday 4th August was the very first time I have heard of this change and only because I read it in the 
Comment News ( our local paper ) 

I immediately called 4 of my neighbors who also were shocked at the proposal. To have so little time left to contest 
this { cut off date 25th August} is disgusting and totally unfair. 

Mr Douglas Osgood. 
22 Baron Way, GOSNELL$ .W.A. 6110 
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